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Davison Road Lane Closure for Sanitary Sewer Repair 
 
Davison Township, Michigan. --- 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Davison Township will close one lane 

of Westbound Davison Road on Thursday, March 26, 2020, between Vassar Road and Irish Road 

for sanitary sewer repairs.  The closure will last approximately 2 days. If you have questions, please 

contact Davison Township DPW Contractor, Waldorf and Sons at 810-564-5000.  Motorists are advised to 

allow extra time to reach their destination.    

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 
 
 
 


